
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

What are the dates for Dawson KidLife?  
• June 1-5, Daily content will be available each morning beginning at 6:00 AM.  
• Once posted, content will be available for the whole month of June.  
 

How does my family participate in Dawson KidLife if we are not meeting on campus?  
• Dawson KidLife 2020 will be available on the Dawson Summer App and can play on any apple or android 

device, roku, or apple TV. Instructions for downloading and using the app will be sent via email to 
KidLife registrants.  

• The app will provide videos to watch, and activity prompts for families to enjoy at the time that is most 
convenient for their family schedule.  

 

Who can participate?  
• Dawson KidLife 2020 is for everyone! There will be both a Preschool Track (birth- Kindergarten 

completed) & a Kids Track (Grades 1-5 completed).  
• Whole families can participate together using one or both tracks. Participants don’t have to live in 

Birmingham! Please encourage friends and relatives around to world to register.  
 

How do we register?  
• Visit www.dawsonkidlife.com for additional information and to register children birth- 5th grade 

completed.   
• Please register all children in your home separately.  

 

What Bible content will be taught?  
• The theme for KidLife 2020 is Celebrate! Each day we will experience a different holiday and learn that 

these holidays tell the story of God’s Son, Jesus, and give us a reason to celebrate Him every day.   
• The KidLife Bible verse is Psalm 103:1, “Let all that I am praise the Lord; with my whole heart I will 

praise His holy name.”   
• Specific Bible stories and content vary for each age group but follow the celebration path:  Jesus Comes! 

Jesus Loves! Jesus Lives! Jesus Serves! Celebrate Jesus!  



 
What supplies are needed? 

• Pick up kit at Drive Thru (optional)  
• Basic craft supplies will be needed. Supply lists (preschool and kids) will be provided via email to 

registrants closer to KidLife Week.  
• Birmingham families have the opportunity to pick up a supply kit at the Dawson KidLife Drive Thru 

Celebration on May 31 (see invitation below). The items provided at this event are not necessary to 
participate in KidLife.  

 

How can we share our KidLife experience?  
• Families will be given daily “respond” prompts to process what you learned about Jesus and how to 

honor God with our thoughts, words, and actions. 
• We encourage families to share their responses on social media using #Kidlife2020  

 

You Are Invited: 

 


